May 4, 1955

Mr. Edward L. Bernays
26 East 64th Street
New York, New York

Dear Eddie Bernays:

We drift in and out of the scenes of life and it seems a long
time since we had the pleasure of seeing you and your wife.

I noted in the paper this morning that you had sold a house
to Whitney and were remodeling your office for a home which sounds
most sensible.

1 am sending you under separate cover another book by my
good wife that I know will interest you and yours, together with a
blurb about it and some comments by various people. If you wish
to send the price of it to The Dorr Foundation, do so; if not, take
it as a compliment from me.

I enclose with this letter some material about things we have
been doing in connection with safety, which should have had more
publicity than it has had but which is moving quietly along the path
of usefulness.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosures: D, F. Memos #3 and #4, N. Y. Times reprint of 1-5-55
and Engineering News-Record reprint of 4-7-55,

JVND /est




